
PhD candidates will present their research concepts to Faculty on 12 August 2013 during a PhD 
research colloquium. This colloquiua, held from time to time, provide a forum for research 
students to present their research problems and receive constructive criticism and feedback from 
Faculty. The session will commence at 2pm 




